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HEALTH DEPUTY MINISTER TO VISIT BRONKHORSPRUIT HOSPITAL 
  

 
Pretoria: Deputy Minister of Health Dr Joe Phaahla will tomorrow (Friday) undertake 
an oversight visit to Bronkhorstspruit Hospital outside Pretoria to monitor the 
healthcare facility`s plans and capacity to respond to the effects of the fast spreading 
pandemic. 
 
The oversight visit is part of the Department`s ongoing countrywide programme to 
monitor the plans and progress by the provinces in the fight against COVID-19, as 
well as the state of readiness by various healthcare facilities to respond to the 
burden of third wave. 
 
Members of the media are invited attend the visit as follows: 
 
Date:   Friday, 09 July 2021 
Venue: 
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